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Kevin Williams 
Parking Programme Manager  

Kingston & Sutton Shared Environment Service

Tel: 020 8770 5000

Date: 8 May 2025

Dear Resident,

Proposed permit parking area change for Carshalton

Following feedback from our parking review consultation in January 2025 we have 
revised our parking proposals for the CA1 permit parking area (PPA).

Proposals for CA1 
We are no longer proposing a CA3 PPA. After reviewing feedback from the consultation 
we are now proposing to change the operational hours of the existing CA1 PPA on 
Carshalton Park Road only.

The new proposed hours for Carshalton Park Road will be Monday to Friday, 9am to 11am.

The remainder of the CA1 PPA will continue to operate Monday to Friday, 8am to 6.30pm 
(see Map on the back of this letter).

Have your say
You can provide feedback online: sutton.gov.uk/-/parking-review

This formal stage of consultation will end on 29 May 2025. 

We will review the feedback and speak with ward councillors before a decision is made 
whether to implement any changes.

If you do not have access to the internet, you can provide your feedback in writing to 
Parking Strategy Review, Highways & Transport, Civic Office, St Nicholas Way, Sutton, 
SM1 1EA.

Yours faithfully,

Kevin Williams 
Principal Engineer, Kingston & Sutton Shared Environment Services
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